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Telephone: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487

NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM – 2025 
CENTRALISED ALLOTMENT PROCESS FOR 

ENGINEERING COURSES
ONLINE OPTIONS INVITED-DATE EXTENDED

In continuation to this office notification dated 11.07.2025, it is further

notified that the last date for submission of online options through the

website www.cee.kerala.gov.in is extended upto 18.07.2025, 4.00 PM.

More details in this regard can be obtained from the notification dated

11.07.2025 published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
 
Helpline number: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487
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